Planning Commission Meeting –July 2020 (Zoom meeting – Held July 28, 2020)
Attending: Planning Commission Crafton - Lydia Herring, Rich Kraemer, Kirsten Compitello, Colton Chandler, Eric Valcheff, Phil Levasseur                                                                                                       
Call To Order: 7:06 PM
Citizen Comments 
None
Zoning Updates
Both Ingram and Crafton have executed the agreement for Gateway Engineers and its subcontractor Strategic Solutions to assist in preparation of the DCED Map grant.  Eric made comment of that during the discussion last meeting Chelsea did not introduce herself.   Suggestion was made that we should get small ZOOM meetings with the planning commissions whenever needed to get this finished.  Contact information for Chelsea is: Chelsea@strategicsolutionsllc.com. She needs to keep both boroughs informed.   
Community Visions Workshop
It was decided that these need to be ZOOM meetings and a schedule needs to be set.  Phil shared the Exec Session held with council information on the Planning Commission shared drive.  Different ideas for Workshop schedules were tossed around – 1 6-hour workshop broken into blocks of information or 4 1-hour workshops were a few suggestions. Everyone agreed that since just about every borough meeting is at 7:00 we should schedule these at 7:00. If held on the weekday evenings thee workshop should be held on August 26.  We would provide a link on the Crafton Borough website for the September and October meeting along with the dates when finalized.  The hand wave option would be turned on for these ZOOM meetings. Kirsten volunteered to write an agenda.   Eric asked if it was possible to get a full list of 2020 and 2021 grants that could be shared at these meetings. He also suggested he should consider using breakrooms and polls to engage participants.   We talked about setting up a more detailed agenda, mentioning the grant and zoning efforts.  We should also each provide a headshot and do a small bio of ourselves to introduce ourselves.
Citizen Comment
Phil mentioned collaboration with Three Rivers Wet Weather implementation on the Bells Run Watershed.
Previous months minutes were approved.
Meeting adjourned at 9:29 PM
